
weekend away!

With your generosity, we
managed to raise an incredible
£1200, all of which will be used
to fund projects at the school,
with our main target being a new
stage. 

CHRISTMAS
MARKET

We’re pushing ahead with our
Christmas planning including a
film night and grotto where each
child meets and receives a gift
from Father Christmas.

We would also love you to join
us on the 7th December, after
school for a Christmas Market.
Come and enjoy a glass of
mulled wine or hot chocolate
with a mince pie, listen to the
choir and take part in fun games 

LOLLIES

RAFFLE
December 2023
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July 2023

Autumn 2023

December 2023

We are always looking for keen volunteers. If
you have some spare time and could offer some
help, we'd love you to join the team. 

If you’d like to join us for a meeting, we convene
on the first Monday of each month at 2pm in the
IT suite at school. 

If you’d like more information, email us at the
address below.

Thank you to everyone who
attended our summer fayre in
July. We hope you had as
much fun as we did!

We were lucky enough to have
a fantastic, warm day which
allowed us to go ahead with all
the outdoor activities we had
planned. Well done to all the
pupils who ran stalls!

Congratulations to all the
winners of the raffle and
especially to the lucky winner
of the weekend glamping prize.
We hope you enjoyed your  

SUMMER FAYRE

With less than two months until Christmas, the festive season is
almost upon us. Is it too early for Christmas music?

This years Christmas Market (read more below) promises to be a
memorable event with mulled wine, a choir and plenty to do for a
few hours after school. We hope to see you there!

We’ll soon start advertising
our Christmas raffle which
will be drawn at the
Christmas Market. Expect
some excellent prizes like
Bluetooth headphones,  
Harry Potter goodies, a food
hamper and many more
items. 

Entry this year will be
exclusively online allowing
friends and relatives to easily
participate

CAN YOU HELP?

while browsing local craft
sellers stalls.

More information will be sent
out soon but if you know
anyone who would be
interested in running a stall
(costs £10) please ask them
to email the address at the
bottom of the newsletter.

friendsofsouthberstedschool@gmail.com

Thanks to everyone who supported us by
buying lollies after school on those warm, sunny
Friday’s at the end of the last term. 

By purchasing the lollies, you helped us raise
an extra £300, of which 100% will go directly to
the projects we fund for the school. 

We’ll be doing it again next summer!



FRIENDS OF SOUTH BERSTED NEWSLETTER

Everytime you shop with My Nametags, 24% of the value of

your order will go straight to the Friends of South Bersted!

Either go to http://mynametags.com and enter the school ID

of 22083 on checkout, or use the QR code on the left which

has the school ID already included for faster checkout. 

We’ve made it super easy for you to raise money for our school by
shopping like normal! 

When you use easyfundraising to order from any of the retailers
below (plus many more), our school will receive a % of the value of
your order. Just log-in to easyfundraising, select ‘Friends of South
Bersted School’ as your cause and use the links to each shop from
within the App or easyfundraising website. Please tell other family
members and friends!

YOU CAN HELP US RAISE FUNDS FOR OUR SCHOOL!

Scan the QR code here to
get started or visit

http://easyfundraising.org.uk

DO YOU NEED LABELS?

friendsofsouthberstedschool@gmail.com


